
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington Federation of State Employees 
August 12, 2022 

   

Bargaining Team Elections 
 
The bargaining survey results are in and now it’s time to elect your 2022 bargaining 
team. We have multiple volunteers so there will be an election for these spots. Please 
cast your vote online using this link: https://forms.gle/njTrH3iodLG3jdyB7 
 
All votes must be received by September 1 at 5:00 pm.   
 
 
Please vote for one person in each of the categories below: 
 
Associate 
Alina Cordova 
Teresa Green  
 
At Large Member 
Pam Carl 
Phyllis Naiad 
 

Please contact Erin Adamson at 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or email at 
Erin@OPEIU8.org or Angie Wedekind at Angie@opeiu8.org or 
(509) 306-0586 if you have any questions. 
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